		  	                 HARBOUR VIEW CITIZENS’ ASSOCIATION
		                	 GENERAL MEETING HELD ON JUNE 7, 2020

Called to order and Prayer
The meeting was called to order at 3:15 by Sandra Hall.  Prayer was said by Mrs. Harker. Raquel Peete Sillivan who was attending a meeting for the first time was warmly welcomed, along with the other members joining from overseas. 

Apologies for absence
Apologies were tendered on behalf of Orian Archat and Annette Henry.

Birthdays
The following members celebrate birthdays during the month of June
Carol Jumpp  - June 3rd
Annette Henry – June 10th
Mrs. Harker – June 17th
Marlene Lee – June 23rd

Care Packages
Packages had already been delivered to six   persons who were very appreciative. However, there are still a few persons we would still like to give packages to. Persons are still encouraged to give donations so that the project can be continued.  A suggestion was made that a box could be place in the supermarket where persons could drop items in when they do their shopping.

Registration of the Association
A letter had been sent to the Friendly Society but they could not find it so the letter was re- sent.  We are awaiting a response from them.

Flag Raising
Flag raising ceremony will be scaled down this year due to Covid-19.  A meeting will be held to finalize the format but the following suggestions were made.
1. Tape items and stream them online
2. Motorcade through the community with people standing at their gates waving flags.

Harbour Drive
Carol Jumpp asked that as soon as Covid-19 is over we focus on having the Harbour Drive situation resolved.

Mars Drive
The drain on Mars Drive has been fixed thanks to Mr. Clue.

Matters to be addressed
1. Garbage is being trucked into the community and dumped.
2. Trucks driving on Harbour Drive which appear to be coming from the Riverbed
3. Persons burning garbage in their back yards
4. Replacement of glass at the Community Centre

There being no other matters for discussion the meeting ended at 4:45 on a motion by Lorna Harris and seconded by Raquel Peete Sillivan.






